
Question on Notice 
 

No. 930 
 

Asked on 31 August 2022 
 

MR J BLEIJIE asked the Deputy Premier and Minister for State Development, 
Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning and Minister Assisting the Premier on 
Olympics Infrastructure (HON S MILES) – 
 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Deputy Premier advise the planned construction start date and completion date 
for each of the new venues and upgrades of the existing venues needed for the 2032 
Olympic and Paralympic Games? 
 
ANSWER:  
 
Work to confirm project scope, costs and timeframes, including documentation to 
support an investment decision, is ongoing as part of the development of project 
validation reports.  This work is also subject to the ongoing 50:50 funding negotiations 
with the Australian Government. 
 
It is expected that project validation reports will be progressively completed in 2023.   
 
 
 


